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Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
c/o Sharla Dillon 
502 Deaderick Street, Fourth Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

BROJ\DB.l\ND 

May 29, 2018 

Re: Athena Broadband's Notice of ceasing operations 
Docket No.14-00151 

Sharla Dillon: 

This letter to is notify the Tennessee Public Utility Commission that Athena Broadband, a 
Tennessee General Partnership, ceased operations on 8/31/201 7 and all assets were sold to 
United Communications. 

Please cancel the CLEC authority for Athena Broadband. 

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
Josh Lynch at josh@athenabroadband.com or 931-224-2204. 

Thank you, 

Josh Lynch, Partner/CEO 


